Minutes

Valhalla 8 Board of Directors Meeting

February 8th, 2022 @ 5PM

In attendance were Lou Ohly, Mark Kellen, Brian Kroeger, and Chris Robson, General Manager.

The Board The board reviewed and discussed the prepared budget for 2022. Discussion was had about the assessment for the boiler, and whether or not it should be a one year or a two year assessment. The board settled on a one year assessment.

With nothing further to	discuss, the	meeting was	adjourned	at 6 PM.
-------------------------	--------------	-------------	-----------	----------

Respectfully,

Chris Robson